
Minutes of the Colorado Bar Association’s  
Cannabis Law Committee Meeting 

 
April 6, 2017 

1900 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203 
 

Graham Gerritsen, in his capacity as Chairman of the CLC, called the meeting to order at12:04 
pm, in attendance were:  
 

Mike Elliott, Co-Vice Chair 
Jeff Wilson, Co-Vice Chair 
Lindsey Killion, Secretary 

 Tom Trunnell 
 Sahib Singh 

Adam Detsky 
Megan Brennan 
Lauren Georgaias 
Brett Gross 
Jeff Emberton 
Dave Rodman 
Louise Aron 
Bill Van Dusen 

 
Attending by Phone:  

Donnie Emmi 
Micheal McCloskey 
Lenny Frieling 
 
A. The next Cannabis Law Committee (“CLC” or “Committee”) meeting will be 

held at the same place, on May 4, 2017, at noon. 
 

B. The first topic of discussion was a TCL article from the CLC.  Mr. Detsky is 
working on an article, will send a draft to Graham.  Mr. Emmi is also working on an article, he is 
shooting for a finish date in May.   

 
C. Mr. Singh gave an update of upcoming CLE’s.  He is working on getting 

employees of the MED to speak at a CLE event to take place in June or July.   
 
D. There was a discussion regarding a MIP license question posed by Ms. Aron.   
 
E. The listserv for the CLC is up and running, thanks to Dave Rodman for answering 

the first question.  In order to answer a question posed by a listserv participant, you must first 
answer the joining email.  

 



F. There was a discussion regarding the sealing of cannabis related charges.  Mr. 
Wilson provided a brief summary of the requirements.   

 
G. The Committee discussed a frustration that some members have with the MED’s 

interpretation of the laws and regulations and what to do about that frustration.  There were some 
discussions regarding getting involved in the rule making process.   

 
H. Mr. Wilson gave a brief summary of current federal legislation and the Denver 

social consumption license process. 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:53pm.   
 


